
Dear Whānau

Spring Newsletter
2022

As we draw closer to the end of
2022,  we'd like to send a HUGE
thank you for your loyalty, trust
and support throughout 2022. 

 We are extremely grateful that
you choose our service and
bless us with your precious

babes.  We know that you are
spoilt for choice so on behalf of

our team, we thank you xox



It's lovely to have so many new
friends at our centre.  Altogether

we have 66 tamariki from 57
whānau.

Reminders

Key Dates
Centre Xmas Party 
 - Tuesday 20th Dec
  (Details to be confirmed)
  
Last Day of Service 2022
 - Tuesday 20th Dec

First Day of Service 2023
 - Thursday 5th Jan 

Summer is on it's way, please remember 
 - to apply sunblock before arrival 
 - a named sunhat
 - 3 changes of clothes (min)
 - a named wet bag
Please remember to return your
completed Christmas Holiday
Attendance Form asap

Te Akonga Early Learning Centre

Staff News
We have farewelled



Nikki Tarapa - CM

Sarah Grace-Wara - Koru
Amy Baker - Kitchen
Gloria Croft - Kitchen



And have welcomed



Zelan Rennie - Koru

Morgan Barnes - Admin
Katelin Bignell - Kitchen



And we have congratulated
Erin & Vanessa on stepping

into the Interum Manager
Positions


